Richmond DPU: City Improvement Projects

Job: Worthington Farms Drainage Improvement Project
Location: oth City Council District

Project Introduction

Existing drainage infrastructure within the Worthington Farms subdivision consists of roadside ditches with driveway
culverts and a minimal amount of a stormwater drainage system. Portions of the neighborhood are very flat and can
experience standing water within the ditches, and some ditches have overly steep side slopes.

This project involves developing solutions for expanding the stormwater drainage system, improving the ditches to
alleviate standing water, and better conveying stormwater runoff away from the neighborhood to adequate outfalls.
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Project Schedule

Project Assignment: May 2023 (RK&K)

Survey & Preliminary Design: In Progress (RK&K, Cardinal Civil Resources, Accumark & McKinzie-Snyder)
Engineering Design: In Progress (RK&K)

Construction Assignment: To Be Determined

Learn more at RVAH20.org
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WHAT HAPPENS NEXT:

Field Investigations:

Survey work is being performed by Cardinal Civil Resources, RK&K, Accumark, and McKinzie-Snyder.

Richmonders may notice vehicles and survey crews in neighborhoods collecting data, locating utilities, and investigating
drainage conditions and concerns.

Easement Acquisition:
Temporary and permanent easements will be necessary for the Worthington Farms Drainage Improvement Project to be
constructed.

Utility Relocations:

In order for the Worthington Farms Drainage Improvement Project to be constructed, it is anticipated that many utility
relocations will be required.

These relocations will make room for the new stormwater drainage system to be installed.

Project Duration:

This project is currently in design.

Before construction begins, a letter will be sent to adjacent property owners to notify the neighborhood of the
construction start date and details.

This flyer will also be updated with additional information as the project progresses.

We greatly appreciate your partnership and patience as these necessary improvements are both planned and
implemented to improve drainage in the neighborhood.

For questions, comments, or concerns specifically about
any of these projects, please contact:

Name: Bill Boston

Title: Capital Improvement Program Manager

Company: Department of Public Utilities - Stormwater Utility
Phone: 804.646.8161

Email: william.boston2@rva.gov
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